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 Frank has fond memories of playing Varsity Football and Baseball.  As President of the Student 

Council, he had the honor of walking across the field from what is now the Middle School to the new High 

School.  Symbolically, he was the “first student to enter the new school.”  He attended Springfield College 

majoring in Physical Education, and earned his doctorate at Indiana University.  He has been a Professor 

and Chairperson in the Department of Physical Education and Sports at SUNY, College at Brockport 

since 1979 where he teaches, coaches, and publishes research on the physical fitness of people with 

disabilities.  Frank enjoys visiting his parents in the Copiague area with his two sons. 

   

“CHS is your launch pad.  It can send you anywhere you want to go – take advantage.” 

 

 


